
Contact: 

1-24-2025 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

is proposing operational and safety improvements 

at the intersection of Fiske Boulevard (State Road 

(S.R.) 519) near the intersections of Roy Wall 

Boulevard and Martin Road in Rockledge.  

Proposed improvements include realigning Martin 

Road 115 feet northward to align with Roy Wall 

Boulevard, creating a four-legged intersection. A 

new traffic signal will be installed at the intersection. 

New pedestrian signals and crosswalks are 

planned to enhance visibility at the new 

intersection. Some segments of existing sidewalk 

approaching the 

pedestrian crossings 

will be replaced and 

newly constructed curb 

ramps will meet all 

current Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) 

standards. 

These improvements 

are designed to 

promote safe and 

efficient mobility 

through the 

intersection for all 

users. 

Fiske Boulevard (S.R. 519) 
Intersection Improvements 
at Roy Wall Boulevard/Martin Road 
 

Brevard County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 446600-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2025 $     1.1 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing public right of way --            

Construction: Unfunded $       2 Million      

*subject to change 

Kevin Powell 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5425 
Kevin.Powell@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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